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30 April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our fabulous annual music festival “Woodstock” is coming into view on our school horizon. Whilst 
we are incredibly fortunate to have so many things donated for the festival, there are also some 
expenses that we need to cover. So……bring on…. 
 

…DANCEATHON 2019… 
 
Every year this event has brought all our students together from all three sites for a day of dance 
fun. This year it is on Wednesday 15 May 2019. The students can dip in and out of the hall at our 
Loose Site, engaging in a range of styled and themed dance workshops led by some of our multi-
talented staff! We are also fortunate to have the Flair School of Dance with us again.  
 
Students can wear their own clothes for the day - maybe something dance-themed?  
 
So, how to raise money….? Please use the attached sponsor form and get your friends and family 
to sponsor your child to dance! Help us raise as much money as possible to ensure Woodstock 
gets even bigger and even better than last year! 
 
If every child in the school raises just £5 in sponsorship……that’s well over £2,000.00 right there 
and then. THANK YOU in anticipation of your ongoing and brilliant support! 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Alexandra Meaders 
Fundraiser  
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